Dear Barbara,

Thank you for sending your course request list.

You are now registered in NTR 225 and HIS 301.

ART 205 and ART 301 have prerequisite requirements. Please see below for instructions:

PREREQUISITE REQS: We have hopes to override these prerequisites if you have taken
courses at your home university that are similar to the prerequisite courses. Please go
online (http://web.uncg.edu/reg/Bulletin/Current/Default.aspx) to find out what the
prerequisite courses are for the course and then email me with any course you've taken
at home that seems similar. Please add a short paragraph explaining what you learned
in the course(s). Once you have done this, we can ask for permission for you to take the
course. Please keep in mind these aren't guaranteed and it is best if you choose two or
more backup courses should these not be available.

HIS 345 is currently closed. Please see below for instructions:

CLOSED: Keep in mind that these courses can reopen if students decide to drop them. It
is best to check the website to see if the open on a regular basis. In the case that they
do, email me and we will try our best to get you in your first choices. | also ask that you
have a few more back up classes for us to try. You can always drop a course to add
another one later. Please update me with any more information regarding registration
as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Warm regards,

Kaitlin



